From: Debre-Genet Holy Trinity
Sent: 22 February 2017 23:25
To: Peres Da Costa, David

Subject: Response to British Land misleading claims

Attachments: DG Holy Trinity Response.pd

Dear David,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ!

Hope you are keeping well. We have sent you our response to British Land's Challenge to the Equality Statement, and our supporting documents that show the misleading and inaccurate reports that were prepared by BL consultants via a recorded delivery. The documents are clearly prepared to generate distinct inaccurate impression about the size of our congregation and to discredit the services that are provided by the church. We have attached a scanned version of these documents on this email. We have also sent you a new petition that we have collected last Sunday separately too.

We have included a copy of our original lease agreement with the Catholic Diocese of Westminster as we have promised last time, and it can be found among the supporting documents dossier (or at the end of the scanned Supporting Documents file).

We would be grateful if you could acknowledge the receipt of this email and the documents that we have sent you through post.

Yours in Christ

Rev. Kefyalew Aschalew

Debre-Genet Holy Trinity Church (DGHT)

Laxton Place Longford St. London, NW1 3PT